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                   Miss Brownley – eNewsletter no#6 

 

UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 

Mrs. Marston – Class 5/6 Teacher    Miss. Brownley – Class 6 Teacher 

Mr. Jennings – Class 5 Teacher     Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Date: FRI 23rd October 

This week: 

 We have been learning about exoplanets and what it takes to be classed as a Goldilocks planet as part of our 

Stargazers topic.  

 We have classified planets in terms of their features and behaviours. 

 In Maths, we have recapped, as part of our recovery curriculum, on factors, multiples and primes, and applied 

these within multi-step problems.  

 When we return after half term, we have a further couple of weeks remaining of our Stargazers topic, which I 

know the children have been loving!  

 

Updates: 

 The Office will be sending out a new date for the Flu Vaccinations which were unable to take place today 

(22.10.2020). It has been provisionally booked as 9.12.2020 however this will be confirmed by the Office in due 

course. 

 Thank you to those who I saw at parents’ evening. It was great to meet you all and catch up on the progress 

of your children so far this Autumn term.  

 

Homework: 

 Other than to continue to practise your spellings (written in diaries) ready for the week we return, there is no 

homework this week ! 

 From the parents’ evening conversations, some of you mentioned that you would like to support your child more 

with their Maths learning at home. I have included a link to some parent:child workbooks on our class page here. 

 

 

https://st-peters-cofe-academy.secure-primarysite.net/self-isolation-home-learning/

